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City of Fort Wayne

Board of Stormwater management
Minutes ● May 10, 2017

Minutes
Stormwater Board
May 10, 2017


	Attendee Name
	Title
	Status
	Arrived

	Bob Kennedy
	Director of Public Works
	Absent
	

	Matthew Wirtz
	Board Member
	Present
	

	Mike Avila
	Board Member
	Present
	

	Lyndsey Richards
	BOPW Clerk
	Present
	


Present:  Matthew Wirtz, Mike Avila, and Lyndsey Richards.  Frank Suarez, Patrick Zaharako, Bob Widner, Shan Gunawardena, Nick Jarrell, Patrick Dooley, Theresa Rud, Herb Berg, Dan Brenner, Patrick Rew, Mike Kiester, Ron Sheppard, Michelle Nelson, Matthew Wirtz, Kira Blacketor, Angela Erpelding, T.J. Short, James Woodruff.
1.
Approval of Stormwater Management Minutes for the week of April 26, 2017.
Matthew Wirtz moved to approve Board of Stormwater Management Minutes for the week of April 26, 2017.  Motion carried.
2.
Approval of recommendation from City Utilities Engineering to accept the work performed by Lawnscape Site Development for Contract #83348, Reed Road Storm Drainage Improvements as an integral part of the City’s stormwater system.
Mike Avila moved to approve item #2.  Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 9:18 a.m.
________________________

Robert P. Kennedy, Chairman

________________________

Matthew A. Wirtz, Member

ATTEST:__________________________________


            Lyndsey Richards, Clerk

________________________










Mike Avila, Member
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